
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Monday, 13 March 2017 10:39 AM 
To: Louise Hogg 

Subject: RE: AM2016/23 - Request for Extension of Time [ABLAW-ImanageDocs.FID135835] 

 
Dear Ms Hogg,  
 
I refer to your email below dated 9 March 2017.  
 
The Commission has determined to grant ABI and the NSWBC’s request for an extension of time to 
file its reply materials by 5.00pm Friday 17 March 2017. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Katrine Huynh  
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
katrine.huynh@fwc.gov.au  
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
Please be aware my telephone number has changed. My new phone number is (02) 9308 1812. Please 
update your records accordingly. 
 
From: Louise Hogg [mailto:Louise.Hogg@ablawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 9 March 2017 11:15 AM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Subject: AM2016/23 - Request for Extension of Time [ABLAW-ImanageDocs.FID135835] 

Importance: High 

 
Dear Associate,  

 

We act on behalf of Australian Business Industrial and the News South Wales Business 

Chamber Ltd.  

 

Our clients have an interest in the Construction Awards, which include:  

 

 Building and Construction On-site Award 2010;  

 Joinery and Building Trades Award 2010;  

 Mobile Crane and Hiring Award 2010; and  

 Plumbing and Sprinklers Award 2010.  

 

On 26 October 2016, the Commission made directions requiring interested parties to file 

evidence and/or make submissions in reply by 5pm on 10 March 2016. Unfortunately, 

our clients are not in a position to file in accordance with this timeline. Accordingly, we 

respectfully request that our clients be granted a one week extension to file submissions 

in reply.  

 

mailto:Katrine.huynh@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/
mailto:Louise.Hogg@ablawyers.com.au


We note that there has been a significant amount of material filed in this matter. We 

advise that our clients do not propose to file any evidence in reply. However, our clients 

would like the opportunity to file short written submissions in reply which will be 

confined to a discreet number of variations proposed by the parties. In this regard, we 

do not anticipate that any of the parties would be prejudiced by our clients filing short 

reply submissions within the extended deadline requested.  

 

Thank you for your consideration of this request.  

 

If you have any queries in relation to the above, please contact us.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Louise Hogg 
Senior Associate 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 

Level 2, 10 Felix Street Brisbane QLD 4000 
Dir: +617 3218 0905 | Fax: +617 3832 1058 | Mob: 0427 364 223 

Tel: 1300 565 846 | Web: www.ablawyers.com.au | LinkedIn 

 

www.ablawyers.com.au
https://www.linkedin.com/company/australian-business-lawyers?trk=top_nav_home

